IMMUNIZATION POLICY

We are required by North Carolina law to administer vaccines to all healthy
infants, children, and adolescents at the recommended dosing schedule set by the
NCIP. The only two exceptions to this requirement are for Religious Exemption and/or
Medical Exemption. Children will not be exempt for non-religious personal beliefs or

philosophies.

A Religious exemption must be accompanied by submission of a written
statement of the bona fide religious beliefs and opposition to the immunization

requirements.

A Medical exemption is a statement by a Licensed Physician that a required
immunization is or may be detrimental to a person’s health due to the presence of one

of the contraindications adopted by the Commission for Public Health.

| do not have any Religious or Medical Exemptions and will not object to immunizations

required by North Carolina Law Signature:

Date




